
 

 

FUNSA Announcement 
 

Message of Condolences for the Victims of Lebanon Blast 
 

On behalf of the Federation of the United nations Staff Association in Ethiopia 

(FUNSA) , and on behalf of our global constituency we would like to express 

our deepest condolences and support for all the victims in Beirut, their families, 

our colleagues from the United Nations Economic Commission for West Asia 

(ESCWA)  and the United nations Interim Force in Lebanon (UNIFIL), and 

the whole city at large during this difficult time. We express our solidarity and 

sympathy to our members, the local public workers, and the people of Beirut 

and Lebanon. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the families and friends of those who have 

been injured or lost their lives, and all those whose homes and livelihoods 

have been affected. 

 

FUNSA will be organizing a fund raising for the victims. 

 

Thank You 

 

Nassirou Ba; President 

FUNSA 
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